Chris O'Brien

From: Gregory Weiss <gregw85@gwmail.gwu.edu>
Sent: Monday, April 28, 2025 3:41 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: HB5749

Dear Finance Committee,

I’'m an EG resident and | support 5749. | have two children in the EG school system and the schools really cannot afford
to lose any funding as they're barely able to maintain them as is.

Thank you,
Greg Weiss
Sent from my iPhone



